
 

 
 

 

 

AN UPDATE ABOUT SCHOOL OF THE ARTS’ YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION 
 
During this pandemic, many businesses were forced to close their doors, furlough 
employees, and eventually resume business at partial capacity. Unfortunately, the 
valued company who produces our yearbook faced these challenges too. This has 
resulted in unforeseen delays with their production schedules.  
 
Over the past several months, we have learned that remaining flexible is a 
necessity in these uncertain times. The arrival of SOTA’s yearbook is 
expected in approximately 2-weeks. These delays are no one’s fault, the 
printer is working as quickly as possible to meet its obligation to SOTA.  
 
As soon as the books arrive, Ms. Rudy will contact you with a distribution plan.  If 
you have any questions, please contact Ms. Rudy directly at 
SUSAN.RUDY@RCSDK12.ORG.  
 

Thank you for being SOTA Tough! 
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